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Embassy of India, Asunción celebrated Hindi Diwas 2025 on 14 

September 2025 in Ciudad del Este. Around 100 members of Indian 
Diaspora and Friends of India participated in-person. H.E. Mr. Cesar 
Landy Torres, Governor of the Department of Alto Paraná graced the 
occasion as the Chief Guest. 

 
2. The celebration began with opening remarks of Ambassador 
H.E. Dr. Piyush Singh. He congratulated the Indian Diaspora as well 
as Friends of India on Hindi Diwas and emphasized that the Embassy 
in Asunción was ‘A Home Away from Home’ for the Indian diaspora. 
He also made a presentation on the Next Generation GST Reforms 
that have recently taken place in India.  
 
3. Governor H.E. Mr. Cesar Landy Torres felicitated the gathering 
on Hindi Diwas and underscored the warm and growing ties between 
India and Paraguay. 
 
4. The event included recitation of Hindi poems by member of 
Indian Diaspora and cultural performances. Certificates were 
awarded to the participants. An AYUSH kiosk was also set up 
alongside the Hindi Diwas event with promotional literature on the 
traditional systems of medicine of India. 
 
5. The celebration was also broadcast live on Mission’s social 
media channel for members of Indian Diaspora and Friends of India 
who could not join in-person. 
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